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Stephen began working for Valley Water in 1986 as a junior engineer working on the 
design and construction of flood protection projects. During the years since, Stephen 
worked on construction planning and design of Valley Water flood protection projects. 
Stephen lead the Valley Water design and construction efforts for Lower Coyote Creek 
Flood Protection Project, Guadalupe River Downtown Flood Protection Project, 
Matadero Creek Flood Protection Project, Thompson Creek Project, Upper Guadalupe 
River Reach 6 Project, Coyote Creek Wetlands Project, Upper Llagas Creek Flood 
Protection Project, Sunnyvale East and West Channels Flood Protection Project, and 
many others. Prior to joining the SCVWD, Stephen worked for the Bureau of 
Reclamation on the San Felipe Water Project (San Luis Reservoir to Anderson 
Reservoir). Stephen graduated with a Bachelor of Science Degree in Civil Engineering 
from California Polytechnic State University in San Luis Obispo and is a fifth generation 
resident of Santa Clara County. 


